Lohri, the harvest festival of Punjab, was celebrated with great enthusiasm and fervor by the
students of the Army Institute of Management and Technology (AIMT) on 13th Jan 2023 in the
hostel premises. The celebration was organized by the hostel committee and was attended by
all students.

The celebration began with the lighting of a bonfire in the hostel courtyard, symbolizing the end
of winter and the beginning of spring. The students gathered around the fire, sang traditional
Lohri songs, and danced to the beat of the dhol. The atmosphere was electric, with the aroma of
roasted peanuts and popcorn adding to the festive mood.

As part of the tradition, the students offered popcorn, peanuts, and rewari to the fire, praying
for a good harvest and prosperity. They also exchanged sweets and wished each other happy
Lohri.

The celebration continued with the distribution of traditional food. The students relished the
delicious food.

The celebration was a perfect example of the diverse cultural heritage of our country, and it was
heartening to see students from different regions come together and celebrate this joyous
occasion. The event was a huge success, thanks to the efforts of the hostel committee and the

enthusiastic participation of the students.

The Lohri celebration in the AIMT was a delightful experience that brought students together in
a spirit of unity and harmony. It was a reminder of the rich cultural traditions that bind us
together as a nation, and we hope to continue such celebrations in the future.
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